TOWN OF BENTONIA
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
DECEMBER 3, 2024

The regular meeting of the mayor and alderman for the Town of Bentonia was called to order at 6:00 pm
by mayor Clint Lancaster. The following members were present: Colby Parks, Steve Pigg, and Kim Martin.
Absent were Greg Shaffer and Robert Demus.

Motion to accept the minutes and bills was made by Colby Parks, seconded by Steve Pigg. Motion passed
with all in favor.

SURF update was discussed and the Town is waiting on permits.

Cleanup efforts were discussed and the Town will send reminders to Mr. Ross and other cleanup
situations.

The dumpster surround project has begun and Mayor Lancaster asked for a time frame for local
businesses to do the same. The board decided that upon completion of the town site, any other local
dumpster sites will have 60 days to comply with the ordinance. Motion to accept made by Colby Parks,
seconded by Kim Martin. Motion passed with all in favor.

The water Audit and the need to raise water rates was discussed.

Colby Parks suggested the board needs to get monthly print offs of past due water lists.

Mr. Charles Davis suggested signs be placed at dumpsters to curb illegal dumping.

Mrs. Kim Martin asked for anyone with ideas to contact her concerning Keep Yazoo County Beautiful.

Motion to adjourn was made by Colby Parks, seconded by Kim Martin. Motion passed with all in favor.
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